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The summer is behind us, but we are so glad that we were able to visit Sasko’s parents in Macedonia 

and rest as a family. 

Today is our 14th wedding anniversary. We praise God for His grace and mercy in our lives and for all 

the wonderful things He has done for us and through us over the years. We are very grateful to you, as 

well, for all your love and support. 

- Last weekend, Sasko had an opportunity to be a photographer at the CEF’s celebration of 80 years of 

ministry in the world. After the conference, he also held a workshop on photography for the CEF team. 

The goal of the workshop was to encourage and train the team to take better photos for their ministry.  

- Ira is, at this moment, working intensively on translating the first season of Superbook, in cooperation 

with CBN, and we hope and pray that these animated movies for children will be on TV in Serbia very 

soon. Our prayer is that lessons from these Bible-based animated movies will turn many hearts to the 

one true God.  

This year, again, ELION Media has been invited to participate in the Media Leadership Summit, that will 

take place from October 20 to 26, organized by the MediAlliance and hosted by Dallass Baptist 

University. We decided to try and send Ira this year, as a representative for the ELION Media. Please 

pray to God that He will open this door and allow her to get the visa and everything else needed for this 

trip. She will have an interview at the American Embassy on the 6
th

 of September at 8.15 am and we 

would really appreciate your prayers. 

Abigail is getting ready to start her 7
th

 grade in school this Friday, 1
st

 of September and her prayer, every 

night before she goes to bed, is for God to help her have all As. She is growing up into a beautiful, godly 

girl who will at the end of this year become a teenager! Our prayer is that she will truly be the light 

among her peers and that she will draw closer and closer to God with every new step and every 

challenge she faces in school and life in general.  

This past week was very painful for her, as she was suffering with a terrible toothache that her school 

dentist simply couldn’t figure out why. After taking her to our dentist yesterday and doing some x-rays, 

we finally learned that she has a jaw hair fracture from couple of months ago when the metal part of the 

car seatbelt hit her over the mouth. Her tooth was hit, too, and the dentist isn’t sure whether it got 

severed from the blood vessels and will slowly die or not. So, please pray with us that God will just heal 

her jaw and that the tooth is alive as it can be. 
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Thank you, once again, for all your love and support. We are so blessed to have you all in our lives and 

pray to God that He will shower you with His blessings and strengthen you to live lives that continue to 

bring glory and honor to Him. 

With all our love,  Sasko, Ira and Abigail 


